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From the Desk of the Club President: 
This past year has come and gone with some very positive things that have been accomplished.... 
The Western Farm Show display was a great memorial for Glenn, Spike and Ann. There were many visitors and we picked 
up 2 new members. The Tractor Cruise was a success, special thanks to Frank and Joe for all their work to make it happen. 
The Tractor Daze was also a success, a good turnout with lots of kids. A special thanks to Don for all his work with the 
Ag Hall and Board of Directors. Powell Gardens was a bit wet this year, with lots of rain and wind. The Tractor Games 
and Pedal Pull were a success with more participants than we have had in the past. Special thanks to Bob, Dan, Francis, 
Steve, and Miles for making it a success. The State Fair and American Royal Parades were a big hit with the young people 
who attended these events, special thanks to Bill for all his work making them a success. There  were many parades, 
cruises, and other tractor shows that the GKCTCC members participated in this past year. We enjoyed some great meals 
and fellowship at the events this past year. The Halloween Parade was special this year with awarding of the First Glenn 
Ratzlaff Scholarship award to a very deserving young man, Andrew Manville, who is furthering his education at Fort Scott 
Community College. Special thanks to Linda, Ken, Dan, and Phil for following through with this endeavor. What a great 
two days we had at plow day, special thanks to Dan for being the sponsor. We had some sadness this year with the passing 
of two of our members, Charles Eagleburger and Earl Knuth.  They will be missed. 
We start the new year with a Club meeting on February 8th at the Trail Side Center in Kansas City. Plan to attend 
so we can set our goals for 2015. Remember that this is your Tractor Club, we need your ideas, so the Club can 
grow and represent us in a very positive way in the community.

2015 Club Officers
During the November meeting a slate of club officers for 2015 was nominated and voted on so they can be installed at the 
February 2015 meeting. Listed below is the current elected officers for 2015:
President:		  Wes Storm		  1st Vice President: 	 Dan Hanna
2nd Vice President: 	 Joe Meyer	             3rd Vice President:	 Ron Brittain
Treasurer: 		  Jay Pruett		  Secretary:		  Justin Read

Note :  Francis Brenner is our new historian.  If you have pictures of any club activities please send them to him at 3413 
South Arrowhead Ct., Independence, MO 64057 or 66fbren3010@att.net.  It is important to put specifics regarding the event 
in with the pictures (Event, Date, People Present, and a Short Description). 

Dues for 2015
Speaking of club dues, they are $25 a year and worth every penny.  The award winning newsletter every two months and 
the great activities make it a real value.  Please check the mailing label on your newsletter.  If the label says “Paid Member 
2014” or earlier at the top, then you will want to pay your 2015 dues soon to not miss anything. If the mailing label is not 
correct please let the Treasurer know (913-302-1273 or jay70nc@yahoo.com).  A number of members who attended the 
November meeting paid their 2015 dues.  We will be collecting dues throughout the year.  If you can’t be at the meeting you 
can send your dues ($25) to Jay Pruett as listed below.: 
	 Jay Pruett - Treasurer
	 GKC Two-Cylinder Club
	 5334 Bond St.
	 Shawnee, Kansas 66203

Trivia: What two-cylinder tractor did not use a John Deere engine and had an optional 1000 RPM power take 
off?  (Weight, cost, speed, engine specs, production numbers, and horsepower). See Page 8 for the answer.

Club Website and Newsletter 
The club website  http://www.gkctcc.com/  counter was reset in July of 2012 (it currently reads over 7600 visits).  The 
Webmaster(s) continue to do a great job of putting it together and keeping it up to date.  The web site gives our club world 
wide recognition along with reaching prospective members. Checkout the articles, pictures, and more.  We are looking for 
member stories for future issues of the newsletter. If you have any, please contact Secretary Justin Read at 22715 W 50th St, 
Shawnee, KS 66226, 816-547-8608 email: onsitetech@mac.com

Facebook Page: http://www.facebook.com/GKCTCC
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Upcoming Event News
February GKCTCC Meeting -- February 8, 2015, 2 PM
The first scheduled meeting for the year will take place on Sunday, February 8, 2014, 2:00 p.m., at the Trailside Center, 
9901 Holmes, Kansas City, MO. (Parking is available to the north of the building at the now closed Patrikio’s Mexican 
Restaurant).  Since the meeting is a week later than normal, it will not conflict with the Super Bowl.  During that time 
we plan to install the 2015 slate of officers as approved in the November 2014 meeting.  We need to decide the club 
activities for Tractor Daze / Touch-A-Truck that will take place at the National Agricultural Hall of Fame Saturday, 
July 11, 2015.  Last year we had a great 2-day event with activities that included a tractor display, a garden tractor pull, 
two pedal tractor pulls, tractor games, and a parade of power. The club’s plan this year is to go back to a 1-day event 
(July 11) with similar activities as last year.  The Ag Hall has requested more tractors this year, including other brands. 
Phil Parson is available again with “Old Yeller” for the garden tractor pull.  The Ag Hall will provide other activities. 
The committee will make a presentation on the 4th Ag Hall Tractor Cruise that is scheduled for Saturday, May 2, 2015.  
Other topics of discussion will include the 2015 budget, a 2015 raffle as a fund-raiser for the Glenn Ratzlaff Scholarship, 
and the 2015 Schedule of Events will be reviewed (then finalized at the April meeting).  It is difficult to make the 
Schedule of Events completely accurate because some dates are changed without our knowledge, so it is important to 
call before loading the tractor. Directions: Exit I-435 onto Holmes Road and head north 1/2 mile to 9901 Holmes Rd. 

Western Farm Show -- February 20-22, 2015
The Western Farm Show is scheduled for February 20-22, 2015 at the American Royal Complex in Kansas City MO.  
In our November 2014 meeting it was discussed about having three tractors: 40 (by Jan Garber), 50 (by George Reed), 
and 60 (by Dan Hanna).  As in the past we plan to have a display of toys, pictures, and a video display.  Since the show 
is scheduled for Friday thru Sunday we plan to bring the tractors in on Tuesday, February 17th, around 3:00 p.m., as 
they want to fill the top floor early.  The other items in the display can be brought in on Wednesday. Bill Eagleburger 
plans to get some copies of the Green Magazine for a handout.  As always... help will be needed to work in the booth.

GKCTCC Tech Meeting -- TBD 2015
At our November meeting last year it was decided to have another Tech Meeting sometime after the February meeting 
to discuss topics of special interest. The tech sessions will be hands-on repair demonstrations put on by members (such 
as carburetor, magneto, clutch, or brake repairs). It has been decided to discuss the Tech Meeting place and time at 
the February meeting. The committee members (Leigh Arnett, Steve Reed, Frank Van Fleet, and Justin Read) will 
meet 30 minutes before the February meeting to discuss this and present options to the club membership. A couple 
of possible locations to discuss: during the April Meeting at Overland Tow or in March at Kenny Read’s Farm. 

April GKCTCC Meeting and BBQ -- April 5th, 2015, 1 PM
Joe Meyer (Overland Tow) has offered to host the club meeting and barbecue again on April 5 2015, 1:00 p.m. This is the 
meeting that includes a delicious barbecue dinner prepared by Joe and others.  If you miss this meeting -- it is your loss.  
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Past Event News

Independence Halloween Parade -- Oct. 25th
The Independence Halloween Parade was held on 
Saturday, October 25, 2014 (3:00 p.m.) under beautiful 
weather.  The goblins were out in force, which made 
for a fun parade.  Before the parade, the Glenn Ratzlaff 
Scholarship ($500) was awarded to Andrew Manville, 
grandson of Stephen Foster (one of our club members), 
who is presently going to the Fort Scott Community 
College.  Ken Buell made the presentation, with Linda 
Ratzlaff presenting the check.  Club members had 
around 21 tractors plus one pickup.  Don Hanna pulled 
a wagon with extra riders and was at capacity.  Thanks 
to everyone for participating in the parade.  Hopefully, 
Glenn was looking down on us today and telling us to 
speed it up.

November Meeting -- Nov. 2nd, 2014
The last club meeting of the year was held on Sunday, Nov. 
2 at the Reed’s Farm in Louisburg, KS. Topics included 
highlights of the 2014 Glenn Ratzlaff Scholarship winner,  
2015 Western Farm Show booth, approval of the 2015 
Ag Hall Tractor Cruise, 2015 Tractor Daze at the Ag 
Hall, 2015 Powell Gardens show featuring John Deere, 
meeting locations for 2015, 2015 budget committee, 
and 2015 Officers -- (President) Wes Storm, (1st Vice 
President) Dan Hanna, (2nd Vice President) Joe Meyer, 
(3rd Vice President) Ron Brittain, (Treasurer) Jay Pruett, 
and (Secretary) Justin Read. The raffle drawing was held 
with the winners being: Ruthie Shearer ($250), Richard 
Whitmer ($50), Karen Miller ($50), Bob Surber ($50), 
Jennie Brittain ($50), and Abby Marah ($50). Following 
the meeting a white elephant auction was held with 
Auctioneers Bary Porter, Ken Buell, and others doing the 
honors. Many good items were available for the auction, 
which benefited the club. Thanks to George and Betty 
Reed for hosting the meeting.

Plow Day 2014-- Nov. 5, 2014 
What a 2-day adventure in November for Don Hrabik, 
Ron Brittain, Dan Hanna, Bob Antes, and Wes Storm. 
The weather was great, the plowing was better, and 
almost everyone got along great with their equipment. 
Don had his 430 and 2-14 plow, Bob with his 630 and 
3-16 plow, Dan had his 60 with 3-16 plow, Wes had his 
G and 3-14 plow, and Ron showed up on an IH H and 2 
-14 plow. It was a great two days of plowing and about 
60 acres were turned over. Those of you who missed it 
need to think about next year. A special thanks to Dan for 
being the sponsor.

Halloween Parade

Plow Day 2014

November Meeting
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TIRE TOWN, INC.
NEW & USED TIRES ALL SIZES
TRUCK, PASSENGER & FARM

(21000 MIDLAND DR., SHAWNEE, KANSAS 66218)

1-800-444-7209
FAX (913) 422-7670

(913) 441-4500

Car, Truck, Tractor, and Implement Tires

Items Wanted / For Sale:
For Sale:

1939 John Deere Model B - Runs good, New Tires, 
Spoke Wheels, Restored, asking $3000 James Steward, 
Kingsville, MO Phone 816-597-3519 (Mar 14)

Wanted / For Sale Ads: Club Members $1/issue or $5/year, 
Non-Members $10/issue or $50/year. (Save some money and become a 
member) Contact Justin Read to place an ad, 22715 W 50th St., Shawnee, 
KS 66226 (816) 547-8608 or email to: onsitetech@mac.com

Club Shirts: Interested in ordering a club shirt? 
Call Don Hrabik at 913-262-5904  (Tax included.)
Shirt w/o pocket: 
	 S-XL = $15.00,  XXL = $17.00, XXXL = $18.00
Sweatshirt with hood (without name): 
	 S-XL = $23.00,  XXL = $24.00
Sweatshirt with hood and name: 
	 S-XL = $28.00,  XXL = $29.00

Porter Electrical
Commercial and Residential Wiring

Bary Porter
1012 N. 7 Hwy
Pleasant Hill, MO 64080

(816) 540-3271
Fax: (816) 540-3211

Briggs & Stratton Authorized Dealer
Standby Generator Systems, Transfer Switches, 
and other Power Protection Products

Commercial and Residential Electrical and Wiring

Welding, Tractor Parts, and RepairTractor Restoration

info

Display Ads - Business Cards: Club Members $10/issue or $50/
year, Non-Members $20/issue or $100/year (save some $ and become 
a member). Contact Justin Read to place an ad, 22715 W 50th St., 
Shawnee, KS 66226 (816) 547-8608 or email to: onsitetech@mac.com

Donald Hrabik
6206 Craig Rd.

Merriam, KS 66202

Tractor Collector

Pedal Tractor
Restoration

Phone: 913.262.5904
Email: dhrabik@kc.surewest.net
Website: www.tractordon.com

Eska Pedal Tractor Restoration
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GKCTCC Meeting Minutes
Nov. 2, 2014, 2:00 p.m. 
George and Betty Reed Farm
Attendance: 36

Meeting opened with the flag salute.

President Wes Storm welcomed everyone to the meeting. No guests or new members were present.  He mentioned the club had 96 members for 2014 and if 
anyone wanted to pay 2015 membership, they could do this following the meeting.

Club has 8 people receiving the Newsletter via e-mail.  If anyone else does please let Jay know.  Snail Mail with paper copy is working now with an envelope. 
June minutes were presented for approval.  Bryce York moved to accept the minutes as written and Bary Porter seconded.  Motion passed.

Jay Pruett presented the financial report.   Last time we met the club had a balance of $8,201.32.  At end of October we had a balance of $8,474.42.  He ex-
plained expenditures along with revenue in detail.  Justin Read moved to accept the financial report.  Bryce York seconded.  Motion passed.

Old Business
Ken Buell was asked to report on the Glenn Ratzlaff Memorial scholarship.  Andrew Manville was awarded a $500 scholarship to go to Fort Scott Commu-
nity College in the John Deere program.  The scholarship was awarded at the Halloween Parade in Independence, MO.  His whole family was in attendance.  
Linda Ratzlaff , Glenn’s wife, made the presentation at the parade.

New Business
The 2015 budget committee meeting will be at Bill Eagleburger’s in January.  The committee is made up of the club officers and Bill who is the trustee.  Bary 
Porter mentioned that he would like to turn over the Historian position to some deserving individual.  Don Hrabik moved that Francis Brenner be nominated 
as the Historian for the club starting today.  Dan Hanna seconded.  Motion passed.
The 2015 Western Farm Show (Feb. 20-22) was discussed.  Last year the club had a memorial display (Glenn, Spike, Ann) and it went over well.  Space will 
be the same as last year.  Following a discussion it was determined the display would include 3 tractors:  John Deere 40 (Jan Garber), John Deere 50 (George 
Reed), John Deere 60 (Dan Hanna).  We will also have a toy display.  Setup will be on Tuesday around 3:00 p.m. since the display is on the top floor.
The Tractor Cruise at the Ag Hall was discussed.  Frank Van Fleet and Joe Steineger did a great job in the past and mentioned they would do it again. Justin 
Read moved the club do a tractor cruise on May 2, 2015 from the Ag Hall.  Bryce York seconded.  Motion passed.
Tractor Daze at the Ag Hall (July11- 12, 2015) was discussed.  Last year the tractor games went well, but the organization was also disappointed on number of 
tractors on display.  Pedal pull was a success along with the garden tractor pull.  Some Caterpillars and trucks were also on display.  Don Hrabik discussed the 
event in general and felt like there were not enough events overall for all people.  Some suggestions from outside people included:  (Fair booth type activities), 
(Young Farmer and Ranchers), (implement dealers), (Boys Grow), (Antique farm equipment).  Club suggestions included:  (4-H Club), (Petting zoo), (large 
tractor pull), (charge more for hooks), (military equipment), (chopper landing).  It was also mentioned we do a lot of extra work moving bleachers back and 
forth.  We also discussed other tractor clubs could be involved.
Select tractor for 2015 button.  Bryce York’s tractor was on last year’s button.  It was recommended Wes Storm’s tractor be on the 2015 button. Larry Burton 
moved to select Wes Storm’s tractor.  Bob Antes seconded.  Motion passed.
Powell Gardens Tractor Show for 2015 was discussed.  Some club members attended the pre-meeting.  John Deere will be featured next year.  Need to make 
show this year with a larger display — implements with tractors, more hit and miss engines, truck display.  Date of show would be Oct. 2-4, 2015 with setup 
on Oct. l.  It was suggested that the show should be advertised more.  It was also suggested Powell Gardens could have a Tractor Cruise during the 3 day 
event.  The GKCTCC would sponsor the cruise.
The President was contacted by 1855 Missouri Town regarding a one day display of tractors or anything farm related (1855-1985) celebrating 100 years.  
Since no one was opposed to the activity it will be added to our 2015 club events.
Tech Day was discussed in general.  Last year the club had it at Kenny Read’s farm.  (Bad weather)  Many thought it was a good idea again. A committee 
made up of Justin Read, Steve Reed, Frank Van Fleet and Leigh Arnett will get together and decide what topics will be and where it will be held. Kenny Read 
has offered to host the meeting again.
A slate of club officers for 2015 was discussed.  The slate of officers would be sworn in at the Feb. 2015 meeting. Bob Surber moved the 2014 officers be 
continued for 2015.  Don Hrabik seconded.  Motion passed.  New officers for2015 will be President – Wes Storm, 1st Vice President – Dan Hanna, 2nd Vice 
President – Joe Meyers, 3rd Vice President – Ron Brittain, Secretary – Justin Read, Treasurer – Jay Pruett.  The president complemented Jay Pruett and Justin 
Read for doing outstanding jobs.
George Reed had copies of literature on DXLT carburetors for interested people. George Reed mentioned he has a neighbor who is interested in renting out 
building space for $25 a month.  If interested, call George for more information.
The President asked for ideas to make the club grow:
Social Activities
Facebook page (already have – Justin will put it in the next newsletter)
Lifetime membership (will discuss in budget meeting)
Existing member bring in new member ($50) (Will discuss in budget meeting)    
Purchasing a new tent (12 x 24) was discussed.  Dan Hanna moved to purchase a new tent not to exceed $500.  It was also discussed this could be a topic at 
the budget meeting (motion amended by Jay). Don Hrabik seconded.  Motion passed. 
2013 and 2014 donations were discussed.  Already gave to the Ag Hall and to the Heritage Center.  Bary Porter moved the club give $500 to Harvesters, Larry 
Burton seconded.  Motion passed.
Plow Days were discussed at Bill Eagleburger’s and Dan Hanna’s neighbor.  It all depends on the weather.
Door prizes were won by Steve Reed, Chris Monta and Paul Cummings.
The raffle was held with the following winners:  Ruthie Shearer ($250), Richard Whitmer ($50), Karen Miller ($50), Bob Surber ($50), Jenny Brittain ($50) 
and Abby Marah ($50).  Congratulations to all
President Storm thanked the Reed family for their hospitality, tractor display and toy display along with a big thank you to everybody who brought treats.
Steve Reed moved to close the meeting.  Justin Read seconded.  Motion passed.
3:30 p.m.
Following the meeting a white elephant auction was held as a fund-raiser.  Bary Porter and Ken Buell did an outstanding job being the auctioneers.



Page 7 of 8

2015 Schedule of Events - To be approved at the April 5, 2015 meeting.
(All dates and events are subject to change. Call contact for verification if necessary.) (Club Meetings are in Bold)
Date		   Location			   Event Contact#
Feb. 8	      	 K,C, MO. GKCTCC Meeting (Tailside Center) 9901 Holmes Rd. 816-228-2660
Feb. 20-22     	 K.C., MO. Western Farm Show, Governors Building, 913-262-5904
March  14       	 Shawnee, KS.  Shawnee St. Pats Day Parade, Jay Pruett 913-302-1273
March 20-21   	 Western MO. Antique Spring Swap Meet. Adrian, MO.  660-679-4703  
April 5            	 Merriam, KS.  GKCTCC Meeting & BBQ, Joe Meyer (Overland Tow) 
April 24-25     	 Lathrop, MO. Swap Meet, 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. J. Plowman 816-528-3511
May 2             	 Bonner Springs, KS.  Ag. Hall Tractor Cruise, 913-262-5904
May 8-9    	 Fort Scott, KS., Hvst. Fiesta Swap Meet 8 a.m. A.Warren 620-224-7761
May 8-10      	 Boonville, MO. Swap Meet & Tractor Pull 660-882-8473
May 29-31	 Louisburg, KS. Antique Tractor & Gas Engine Show, Lewis & Young Park (Jan) 913-485-4222
May 31             	 GKCTCC  Meeting, 1:00 p.m., Louisburg, KS Antique Tactor and Gas Engine Show 816-228-2660
June 5-7            	 Lee’s Summit, MO. Downtown Days
June 6		  Shawnee, KS. Old Shawnee Days Parade 10 AM Jay Pruett 913-302-1273
June 11           	 Lathrop, MO. Tractor Cruise, 8:30 a.m. J. Plowman 816-528-3511
June 18-21	 Lathrop, MO. Antique Car, Tractor & Engine Show 816-528-3511
June 26-28	 Adrian, MO. Antique Tractor, Steam and Engine Show 816-626-3770 
June 27		  Heart of America Tractor Cruise, Kathy Roach (816-244-1785)
June 27 		  Oskaloosa, KS. Old Settlers Parade Matt Miller 785-233-8200 x4208
July 1 	             	 Pilot Grover, MO. Antique Tractor Pull Miles Wolf 660-834-5133
July 4    		  Lenexa KS. Lenexa Parade, Jay Pruett 913-302-1273
July 4   		  Sugar Creek, MO. Sugar Creek Parade 816-228-2660
July 11	    	 Bonner Springs, KS. Swap Meet and Tractor Show GKCTCC, “Tractor Daze” & Touch-A-Truck  913-262-5904 
July 14-19           	 P. Hill, MO. Cass County Fair (Parade Saturday) 816-540-2622
July 17-19       	 Meriden, KS. Threshing Show 785-876-3030
July 19 		  Hardin, MO. Antique tractor Pull 660-398-4508
July 23-25       	 Macon, MO. 33rd Antique Tractor Show Danny Primm 660-385-3639
Aug 1            	 Eudora, KS. Tractor Show (2-5 p.m.) and Parade (6:30 p.m.) 785-542-1606
Aug 1  		  Kingsville MO. Tractor Cruise, 816-258-2373
Aug. 4             	 Atchison,  KS.  Atchison County Fair/Parade,  816-229-9998
Aug. 6-16 		 Sedalia, MO. Missouri State Fair antique & classic tractor pull (2 sleds)  Parade Thursday, Aug. 7 (Evening)
Aug. 7-9		  Overbrook, KS.  Parade (Aug. 9-6:30 p.m.) (Aug. 8-6:00 p.m.) 816-228-2660
Aug. 7-9		  Tracy, MO. Antique Tractor, Steam & Gas Engine Show 816-858-5826
Aug. 9 		  Gardner, KS. Johnson County Fair & Parade 10:30
Aug. 13-16 	 Hamilton, MO. Antique tractor Pull and Show 816-583-4823
Aug. 15-16       	 Lamar,  MO. Parade, Show, etc.
Aug. 16-17 	 Hale, MO. Antique tractor Pull 660-565-2908
Aug. 22 		  Cole Camp, MO. Antique Tractor Pull, 660-723-6241, 316-201-8620
Aug. 22-23	 Bethany, MO. Antique tractor Show 660-439-2485
Aug. 24		  Lake JaCoMo, 1855 Missouri Town - Tractor Display 816-228-2660
Aug. 28-29             	 Louisburg, KS. Truck and Tractor Pull
Sept. 3-6          	 Booneville, MO. Antique tractor Show 847-526-7318
Sept. 4-5 		  Pleasant Hill, MO.  Railroad Days 816-987-2595
Sept. 5 		  Olathe, KS. Old Settlers Day Parade 913-262-5904
Sept. 10-13	 Shelbina, MO. JD Antique Tractor Show 660-676-0256 and  573-439-5583
Sept. 11-13	 Ottawa, KS. Antique Tractor & Engine Show 785-418-2190
Sept. 11-13	 Belton, MO. Heritage Days, Tractor Display, Bob Surber (816)797-4243
Sept. 12          	 Blue Springs Parade, Blue Springs, MO. 816-228-2660
Sept. 18-20      	 Princeton, MO. Calamity Jane Weekend-Tractor Cruise (Fri.) Parade and Tractor Show (Sat.) and Car show (Sun.) 660-748-4438          	
Sept. 18-20     	 Chilhowee, MO. Antique Tractor Show 660-647-5876
Sept. 18-20          	 McLouth, KS. Threshing Bee 913-683-9234
Sept. 18-20      	 Harrisonville, MO. Living History Festival Parade (Sat) 816-887-2393
Sept. 19     	 Buckner, MO. Parade (816) 228-9292
Sept. 19		  Archie, MO. Fall Festival and Parade (10 AM)
Sept. 25-26     	 Cole Camp, MO. Fall Tractor Show w/ Tr. Pull, Sept. 28, 660-438-0928
Sept. 25-26      	 Marshall, MO. Antique Tractor Show 660-837-3422
Sept. 25-27      	 Fort Scott, KS.   Pioneer Harvest Fiesta 57th Annual Show (620/224-7761)
Sept. 26           	 Kansas City, MO, American Royal Parade 9:45 a.m. 816-322-2546
Sept. 26-27      	 Meriden, KS. Fall Show 785-876-3030
Oct. 2-4		  Powell Gardens Tractor Show 816-524-6783 http:www.powellgardens.org
Oct. 3		  Abilene, KS. Tractor Show w/Parade of Power 913-381-5661
Oct. 9-10		  Salina, KS. Antique tractor Show 785-825-8473
Oct. 9-11           	 Lathrop, MO. Living History Show, 816-528-3511 and 816-896-5546 
Oct. 10-11		 COR Fall Festival Hayrack Ride (Jay Pruett) 913-302-1273
Oct. 10            	 Baldwin City, KS. Maple Leaf Festival and Parade,  913-486-5534
Oct. 16-17      	 Adrian, MO. Swap Meet 660-679-4703 and 816-529-7138
Oct. 23-25      	 Wichita, KS. Antique tractor Pull & Swap Meet 316-541-2570
Nov. 2	            	 TBD.  GKCTCC Meeting 816-228-2660 

Note: All dates are subject to change.  Please check with a contact person to confirm date.
Halloween Parade

Halloween Parade



2015 (mini) SCHEDULE OF EVENTS: 
(All dates and events are subject to change. Contact the President for verification.)
Date			   Event Location		  More Info
February 8, 2015 		 GKCTCC Meeting		  2:00 p.m., Trailside Center, 9901 Holmes, Kansas City, MO.
April 5 2015 		  GKCTCC Meeting and Barbecue	 1:00 p.m., Joe Meyer (Overland Tow), Merriam, KS. 
May 2, 2015 		  Ag. Hall of Fame Tractor Cruise	 8:30 a.m., Bonner Springs, KS.

Trivia Answer:
The John Deere Model 435 Diesel was the first John Deere production tractor to use the GM 2-53 engine. 
The GM 2-53 engine was a two cylinder, two stroke engine, blower type, that provided twice the power 
strokes per minute that a four stroke engine would. The 435 was the first tractor tested at Nebraska after 
the adoption of the ASAE 1000 rpm PTO standard (an option on the 435). It was the only tractor in the 30 
series to be tested. Some 4,626 units were built in Dubuque, Iowa, however some 371 units were assembled 
in Monterrey, Mexico, to be sold south of the border. After production of the 435 ceased, the tooling was 
sent to Argentina, where it was used to produce the 445 from 1963 to 1972.
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Scholarship PresentationHalloween Parade

Specs:
Bore:			   3 7/8” 
Stoke			   4 1/2”
Displacement:		  106 ci		
Speed:			   1850 R.P.M. Engine 
			   560 PTO    OR	 1000 PTO (optional)
Horsepower: 		  28 H.P.	 (Drawbar)
			   33 H.P. PTO	
Transmission:		  4 speed (5 speed optional)
Units Built:		  4626 in USA and 371 in Mexico
Dry Weight:		  3750 Lbs.
Cost:			   $2983 - $3125

Reynolds Lawn and Leisure, Inc.
12902 Shawnee Mission Parkway
Shawnee, Kansas 66216
913-268-4288

www.reynoldsll.com

John Deere Lawn, Garden, Toys, and Parts Tow Services
ICC & KCC

AUTHORITY

3505 MERRIAM LANE   OVERLAND PARK, KANSAS 66203

TOW SERVICE
913-722-3505

[Fax] 722-2707

24
HOURS


